[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]Please join us at our next parents and carers forum.
Come and meet members of the DSPL7 SEND Team
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Are you a parent of a young person with special educational needs or a disability?
Are you concerned about the educational opportunities that are available to your son or daughter? The DSPL7 team is currently working with the Local Authority and service providers to increase and improve provision for young people with special educational needs and to make sure all families have access to a wide range of information and support.
You are warmly invited to come, share your views, ask questions and hear about the work we are doing.
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Please join us for coffee from 10.00a.m. The Forum will run until 11.00a.m. You are welcome to park in the school car park.

Please let us know whether you are coming, by phone: 01727 853134 or email: admin@dspl7.org.uk
Venue:  St Albans Girls’ School
Sandridgebury Lane, St Albans, AL3 6DB
 
Dates: 
Tuesday 21st November 2017 (CANCELLED)

NEW DATE – Wednesday 29th November 2017
 
‘Forum for parents and carers of students with SEND’
 


DSPL 7 (ST ALBANS, HARPENDEN & 
VILLAGES)  
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